
 

May 5, 2025 

 

 

Adrea Simmons 

2207 Seminole St 

Detroit, Michigan 48214 

 

Dear Mrs. Simmons,  

 

It gives me great pleasure to reappoint you to the Detroit Historic District Commission. Your 

appointment is effective immediately upon confirmation by the Detroit City Council and will expire 

February 15, 2028.  

 

Thank you for your willingness to serve the citizens of Detroit. I look forward to working with you and 

I expect great things from the Detroit Historic District Commission.  

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information please contact Bobby Bennett by 

phone at (513) 255-5643 or by email at bobby.bennett@detroitmi.gov.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Michael E. Duggan, 

Mayor 

 

 

cc:   Ray Solomon, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

        Melia Howard, Deputy Mayor, Mayor’s Office 

        Alexa Bush, Planning and Development Director, Mayor’s Office 

        Garrick Landsburg, Director of Historic Preservation, Mayor’s Office  

         

 

 


